
School Lunch Information  

Food Services at Rumson-Fair Haven Regional High School offers an upgraded menu that 

incorporates organic ingredients, clean proteins, whole grains, Non-GMOs and the like, as well 

as an emphasis on nutrition education through the health curriculum.  The cafeteria also offers 

breakfast and lunch a-la-carte selections, vegetarian options, and salads.​
The Snack Shack is open for the purchase of beverages, healthy snacks, and frozen yogurt.​
The cafeteria menu is posted monthly on the school website. 

RFH is continuing with MySchoolBucks, an online school lunch account.  Online payments and 

account creations will become active on Tuesday, August 19. 

Students will use their school issued student identification cards to purchase food using their 

MySchoolBucks account for payment.  Checks will be accepted payable to the RFH Cafeteria at 

the cash register and will be added to your student’s MySchoolBucks account. Cash payments 

will be accepted although we are not encouraging cash transactions.  

MySchoolBucks: 

●​ New Parent Account - If you currently do not have an account with MySchoolBucks 

and would like to create an account, please see the instructions for creating an 

account.  Your student’s ID number can be found when logged into the Genesis 

website (not on the mobile app). 

●​ Account balances from the previous School Year - All accounts (Grades 9-11) from last 

school year have rolled over to the current school year 

●​ Existing Parent Account with a New Student Entering RFH - You can have multiple 

students associated with one account.  You can log into your current MySchoolBucks 

account and click on “Add a Student.” 

●​ School Lunch Account Auto-Payments - Please log into MySchoolBucks.com to 

confirm or adjust any auto-payments that were set last school year. Auto-payments 

that were active at the end of the previous school year should remain active for the 

upcoming school year. 

Please contact Kristen Ferrari (kferrari@rumsonfairhaven.org) with any questions regarding 

MySchoolBucks and School Lunch Accounts. 

Application for Free or Reduced Lunch:​
The National School Lunch Program offers free and reduced-cost lunches for students who 
qualify.  Although RFH is not participating in the program, the same guidelines will be followed 
for those that meet the criteria. If you wish to apply for free or reduced lunch benefits: 

●​ Parent Letter and FAQ / Spanish 

●​ Application Instructions / Spanish 

●​ Meal Application  / Spanish 

●​ Survey Letter / Spanish 

●​ Sharing Information / Spanish 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PSRIvX8Y9f397i2PX7aPXmOsYq3c2joW/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RDfUiTrsW8L4rvRdsF02IvVthfH7GKNZ/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1DPYDd2NOW496QYDwkWWuDn2L70dQdnJL/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1N-XMxeBl3JIlpY0YMSfPhZNZpeAxiJ20/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rGEONfdrH54God_4W0qWVJ5cO6gZH0xL/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12vI3eX3cy5f7lon4KrCEvg0HVEGNz8Gu/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MyKBLRCZIcpzWizB6wT3kAYltybUy1yF/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13R1ap8FrZ939_2jYSIB0c7bscr7FerI5/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1G1sBjKtD7f3V7qN1yTzOD4TlcyXZpZ4K/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1TS5smMFj9rTDk2azwtfHcSLFyVGTdmvN/view?usp=drive_link

